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Hollinswood & Randlay Parish Council and Telford & Wrekin Council have signed up to a Parish Charter – 
A commitment by all to work together for the benefit of the wider community. 

1st December 2021 
 
Councillor H Unwin 
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Councillor S Unwin 
Councillor J Creed 
Councillor V Holt 
Glyn Johnson 
Stuart Fisher   
 
 
To:  All Members of the Climate Change Working Group  
  
You are invited to the next meeting of the Climate Change Working Group for 2021/22 which will 
take place at Hollinswood Neighbourhood Centre on Monday, 6th December 2021 at 7.00pm. 
 
 
A G E N D A 
 

1. Welcome  
 

2. Apologies for Absence 
 

3. Declarations of Interest 
 

4. Minutes of the Meeting held on 4th October 2021 
 

5. Matters Arising, not already on the Agenda 
 

6.  Carbon Literacy Training  
Stuart represented HRPC at this event and is now ‘Carbon Literacy Trained’.  Stuart will attend  
to give an update report on the course and interesting information that has been gathered. 

 
7.  Using the website and social media 

 
8.  What have we done so far and next steps 

 
9.  Date of the next meeting 

 
   

 
      

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Katrina Baker 
Clerk 
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